
Report of the Arts, Culture and Heritage Committee to the Council Meeting of 26 February 2004 

5. NEW INITIATIVES - NEW REGENT STREET 
 
 A report from the Committee Secretary provided information on the proposed New Regent Street 

refurbishment. 
 
 The Committee decided that the Heritage Unit coordinate the preparation of a report on the proposed 

project with costings, for consideration by the Committee at its March 2004 meeting, as well as the 
Central City Mayoral Forum. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


